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Aaron Hollister

From: Hollister, Aaron <AHollister@srcity.org>

Sent: Friday, December 7, 2018 9:18 AM

To: Aaron Hollister

Subject: FW: Pot dispensaries 

 
 

From: Mervin Maier <mmaiermft@sonic.net>  
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 7:55 PM 
To: Ross, Adam <ARoss@srcity.org>; Hollister, Aaron <AHollister@srcity.org> 
Subject: Pot dispensaries  
 
Dear Sirs, 
I am deeply concerned that the city of S.R. is considering the possibility of 2 pot dispensaries within close proximity of 
one and another. What is the attraction to Marlow Rd? Additionally, both are within the vicinity and district of Piner H.S. 
which is a bad message to our young people. Please reconsider the placement of these potential dispensaries. Please be 
creative and encourage healthier retail establishments that will garner taxes to be paid to the city. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mervin Maier  
 
Mervin Maier, LMFT 
3440 Mendocino Ave. 
Santa Rosa, CA 94503 
707-992-5238 
www.mervinmaiermft.com 
 
Certified DDPI Practitioner, Consultant, Trainer 
DDPI Board Member 
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Aaron Hollister

From: Hollister, Aaron <AHollister@srcity.org>

Sent: Friday, December 7, 2018 9:18 AM

To: Aaron Hollister

Subject: FW: No on pot dispensary

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Full Name <ngolemetza@excite.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2018 7:31 PM 
To: Hollister, Aaron <AHollister@srcity.org> 
Subject: No on pot dispensary 
 
Hello Aran Hollister, 
 
I am writing to you regarding the public hearing on December 13th at 4:00 pm. for the conditional use permit for the pot 
dispensary near Marlow and Guerneville RD where I leave. I will be at work and I will not be able to attend, but I want to 
ask you please do not allow this to happen near the area where our kids are playing. Also, I really do not want to deal 
with this horrible smell. I do not want our kids to be playing near pot dispensary. 
 
I want to thank you in advance for making the effort to keep our kids away from pot dispensaries and to keep our 
neighborhood safe. Northwest Santa Rosa is a great place to leave. Please keep it safe for our kids and our self. 
 
Sincerely, 
Atanas Draganski 
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